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Voluntary contribution to the pre-meeting on seismic surveys 
 and their potential impacts to cetaceans, IWC/58 

 
 

I am pleased to inform you that Statoil ASA has made a voluntary contribution of 20,000 NOK (£1,699) towards 
the Scientific Committee pre-meeting on seismic surveys and their potential impacts to cetaceans. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


